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P.O. Box 399 Hwy. 75 - North of Pt. Cahoun Fort Calhoun. NE 680230399

402/s3s-2000

February 13, 1995
LIC-95-0045

W. T. Russell
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulat nry Commission
Mail Stop P1-137
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (T. E. Murley) dated

February 13, 1991 (LIC-91-068R)

Dear Mr. Russell:

SUBJECT: Simulation Facility Performance Testing Report

Pursuant to 10 CFR 55.45(b)(5)(ii), Omaha Public Power District provides the Jenclosed report of performance testing for the Fort Calhoun Station simulation
facGity. This report includes the descriptions and schedules required by 10 CFR f'55.45(b)(5)(vi) . The initial certification of this facility was documented by
Reference 2. i
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Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sircerely,

t,k '

T. L. Patterson
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

TLP/tcm

Enclosure |

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Greene & MacRae (w/o enclosure) |
'L. J. Callan, NRC Regional Administrator (w/o enclosure)

S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Manager (w/o enclosure)
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector (w/o enclosure) Ij
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